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Dear Board SWRCB Clerk

In response to your order requiring all farmers in the State of California to
be under one order concerning Nitrogen Reporting is non productive and
only generates useless paperwork and reports concerning some regions of
the state.

Foothill areas, such as El Dorado County, now designated as low
vulnerability ( as a result of years of Scientific Data) should be under a
separate order. Your requirements, take away the authority of local water
shed groups who have put in years of work and monitoring into programs,
is counter productive and only increases the resentment small farmers
have toward the State Water Board.

These Water sheds were formed under the landmark Porter-Cologne Act
which recognized the diversity of California's agriculture.

As a small farmer with 15 acres of Christmas Trees in the foothills | see
that once again the powers of the state have responded to pressure from
special interest groups without representing or considering the real
impact on all citizen of the state.

Dedrian Kobervig
El Dorado County
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